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NEW HIRES 
Wingo Service Company would like to congratulate and welcome our newest 
employees to the team: 

We are grateful to have you and hope that you find success in your new positions! 

2019 IN REVIEW  
 

Barker/Addicks Dam Project 
Josh and his crew have been trucking along out at the Dam as the project nears its 
final stages! While they’ve struggled with the rain outs, they’ve been doing their 
best to make up for the lost time with a great showing by a lot of capable 
individuals! There are a few finishing touches that will need to be completed after 
the main construction is wrapped up, but we can’t help but look forward to 
stepping back and seeing this part of the flood preventative initiative come online. 

Company Christmas Party! 
First, we’d like to thank everyone that attended our year end Christmas party as it 
was a great turn out! We sincerely hope that everyone enjoyed the food, company, 
and games! Also, thanks going out to Pallotta's Italian Grill for taking such great 
care of us and to Jay for snapping some photos! Those are now up on the website if 
you would like to pull the photos of your family! If anyone has any suggestions for 
next year, please don’t be afraid to send them to Marla and/or Alexis as help is 
always welcomed and it’s never too early to start planning! 

Wingo Making Moves Online 
 2019 was a big push for Wingo Service Company to be more present online. If you 

haven’t been to the website in the last year or so, you may be surprised what you’ll find. Information, of course, but we also 
put these newsletters, company photos (both work and play), and our company overview video for everyone’s viewing 
pleasure! We also started a company Facebook page to reach people in a less formal way that includes job postings and 
company updates that go up every so often to keep our name out there! We encourage all our employees and customers to 
check them out! 

Wingo Service would like to 
thank the following people 
for their dedication to their 

positions and teams!! 

• Waylon Gossett – 3rd Anniversary 

• Mike Logsdon – 13th Anniversary 

• Lance Moore – 1st Anniversary 

• Glenn Norris – 12th Anniversary 

• Wanda Pinson – 6th Anniversary 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!!! 

 

• Chance B. – Apprentice   • Travis J. - Journeyman 

• Jesse D. – Apprentice    •Sabrina R. - Journeyman 

• Gerardo R. – Journeyman 



 

 
WALK FOR A CURE! 
This past October Marla and Alexis participated in Walk MS in The 
Woodlands to raise research money and awareness for Multiple 
Sclerosis. The walk was 3 miles and had about 500 people participating! 
Through some light fundraising they were able to raise $395 towards the 
$100,000 goal that was met, putting them in the top 50 fundraisers! The 
walk happens every year around October so if you’re interested in 
participating in 2020 let them know and they’ll send you the 
information when it gets close! If you have a cause that’s close to your 
heart, you can let us know about it and we could try to participate in 
your walk as well! 

 

FOOOORE A GOOD CAUSE! 
As the spirit of fundraising continued, Bill, Edgar, David, Ron, and 
Waylon teamed up with Air Liquide to participate in a charity golf 
tournament in November! The Kidder Classic is a four-person scramble 
that raises money for The Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo and the 
Christy’s Wish Foundation! 
 
The Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo gives away tens of millions of 
dollars a year in scholarships, grants and graduate assistance. Recipients 
can select any field of study as long as they attend a Texas college. 
Colleges, themselves, also receive funding for their own graduate 
assistance departments while the rest of the money goes to other 
nonprofits as well as youth education programs specializing in 
agriculture and pioneer heritage. 
 
The Christy’s Wish Foundation is another nonprofit providing 
scholarships and grants! Named for Christy Crow, Christy’s Wish sets 
out to raise awareness for Mononucleosis and provide students with 
financial opportunity to attend Texas A&M like Christy herself did 
before her passing. 
 
Thanks for getting out there and showing that Wingo Service Company 
cares about more than work and has a few awesome golf swings! 

ADD TO THE STORY IN 2020 
Remember! If you would like to contribute to a future newsletter, contact Alexis at adelaney@wingocompanies.com 
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